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TO:  All Proposers 
FROM: Grayson Hagins, Contract/Purchasing Manager 
SUBJECT: Addendum #1 
  Invitation to Bid, Bid Number NC20-014 
  Fire Rescue Metal Building 
  May 1, 2020 
 
This addendum is hereby incorporated into the bid documents of the project referenced above.  
The following items are clarifications, corrections, additions, deletions and/or revisions to, 
and shall take precedence over, the original documents.   
 
 
Part 1 – Questions/Clarifications 
 
Could you clarify the height of the slab relative to the existing asphalt so we can determine any 
cut/fill required to establish the correct slab grade? Additionally how far back from the existing 
asphalt should the building slab be placed to ramp down to it? 
We would like the slab to be 6in above grade.  It will be approximately 6ft back from the 
existing slab.  I would highly recommend that any one that's interested do a site visit.  We 
don't have an elevation site plan for this property.  
 
The overhead doors are specified to be motorized, but you do not have any specifications for 
electrical service, lighting, or outlets.  Please confirm if there will be any electrical scope of 
work for this project. 
 County staff will provide the power.  A 220/240 single phase motor.  
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
 
N/A 
 
 
NOTE:  You are required to acknowledge receipt of this addendum on the Addendum 
Acknowledgment Form Attachment “D”    
 
End of Addendum #1 

 

NASSAU COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
Contract Management Department 
96135 Nassau Place, Suite 2 
Yulee, Florida 32097 
904-530-6040      

 Grayson Hagins 
ghagins@nassaucountyfl.com 

 
 
 

REMINDER:  This addendum must be 
acknowledged, on the Addendum 

Acknowledgment Form Attachment 
“D”.  Failure to comply may result in 

disqualification of your submittal. 
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